Letter of Intent for the Coronets of Blatha an Oir
HL Berwyn Ulric and HL Aislinn

Unto The Crown of An Tir, King Athanasios Belisarios and Queen Alianora Greymoor
Their Excellences of the great Barony of Blatha an Oir, Baroness Angharat verch Reynulf and Baron Yusuf Ja’bar al Timbuktuwwi el qalot,
The Seneschal of Blatha an Oir, Sir Agmundr Glumsson

Do we, Lord Berwyn Ulric and Lady Aislinn send greetings and our humble request to be considered suitable candidates for successors to the Coronets of Blatha an Oir.
We submit the following information for consideration by The Crown, Your Excellences of Blatha an Oir, and The Baronial Seneschal to speak to our qualifications regarding the honor of the opportunity for candidacy.
[bookmark: _Hlk133177243]HL Berwyn has been an active and paid member of the SCA since A.S 39, has been an authorized fighter since that time, and is squire to, HE Sir Gernon Valletort du Harfleur. Berwyn is currently the Heavy Marshal for Blatha an Oir and the current Heavy Champion (Lord Defender). In addition, he held the position of Web Minister for the Barony of Blatha an Oir for three years and has done service of all types for both his local groups and the Kingdom including event steward, participation in demos, retinue and guard for the Crowns and Baronial Nobles, preparing feasts, and general behind the scenes service that helps keep everything running smoothly.
HL Aislinn has been an active and paid member of the SCA since A.S 39. She has held the office of Exchequer for the Barony of Blatha an Oir and is currently the An Tir Kingdom Exchequer.  She has provided years of service participating in demos, serving as retinue for the Crowns and Baronial Nobles, served as co-court coordinator for the baronial reign of HE Sir Gernon and HE Mistress Aisha, run lists at tournaments, and done general behind the scenes service that helps keep everything running smoothly.
Blatha an Oir has been home for our entire membership within the SCA. We have been asked by members of the SCA community both within and outside of the Barony if we would serve. We are humbled by those requests, and kindly ask the Crown for the opportunity to give back to the Barony and the Kingdom that has given so much to us.
Should it please The Crown and the citizens of Blatha an Oir it would be an honor beyond words.
Yours in Service,
HL Berwyn Ulric
HL Aislinn
